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Four Seasons
Country Club

QUINTA DO LAGO

Dear Members,

To ensure a fair and organized booking process for the weekly Quiz,

we are introducing a new numbered ticket system for members waiting in line.
Starting at 7:00 AM on Wednesday mornings, numbered cards will be available
at the Main Reception.

These numbered cards represent your place in the queue.

Please note that the numbers indicate your position in line only and do not
guarantee a table at the Quiz.

When the Sports Office opens at 9:00 AM, the sports receptionist will call your
number to book your team for the Quiz.
Bookings will be processed strictly in numerical order.

To accommodate members who may need to step away briefly, we will allow
a tolerance period of two humbers after yours.
e Ifyour numberis #1, you must return before number #4 is called.
e Ifyouare not back by the time number #4 is called, you will lose your place
in the queue and will need to collect a new number.

This system ensures fairness while giving you a little flexibility if you need to step
away for a short time.

New numbered cards will be issued every Wednesday to ensure fairness for
all members.

This new system is designed to eliminate confusion and provide everyone with an
equal opportunity to book for the Quiz.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Sports Office.



